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Traffic Restrictions for the Annual Limpricht Park Tree Lighting  
 

St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands – The Virgin Islands Police Department informs the 

public of parking restrictions for the Annual Limpricht Park Tree Lighting on Friday, 

December 8, 2023. 

 

There will be NO PARKING allowed on King Street from the corner of Prince Street 

to the corner of King Cross Street from 1:00 p.m. to 11:30 p.m.  

 

All traffic will be redirected north onto Prince Street and drivers may travel east or 

west on Soboetker Lane (also known as Water Gut Street) to exit Christiansted Town.  

 

Any questions or concerns, please call or text the Traffic Investigation Bureau at 

(340)227-0184. 

 

The VIPD thanks the public for their understanding as safety remains a top priority.  
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